

ব্ৰুষাৰী বৰ্ষাব্য শ্লেষ্ট্ৰাইৰ

Election Commission of Bhutan

(Ensuring Free, Fair & Democratic Elections & Referendums)

Post Box No.: 2008. Olakha, Thimphu

Chief Election Commissioner of Bhutan

ECB/CEC-14/2014/213

Dated: 30th of July, 2014

Letter of Appreciation!

Dear Aum Ugen and Team,

We are delighted to get the *Snake and Ladder Game* developed for use in Civic and Voter Education with special focus on Wangdue Dzongkhag.

I would like on behalf of the Election Commission of Bhutan and on my own behalf extend our heartiest *Congratulation* to you and your enterprising and innovative team.

We are confident that this Interactive Learning Tool would help students and youth learning democracy and elections in Bhutan an interesting experience.

We hope your pioneering initiative will motivate others in the Election Commission and other institutions to come up with many bright ideas and projects that would make significant contribution to cause of furthering good democratic practices and institutions.

We extend our Tashi Deleg to Wangdue Dzongkhag Election Team ably led and inspired by successive Dasho Dzongdags and Dzongrabs and thank you for continued contributions for making democracy in Bhutan a vibrant one.

With my warmest regards.

(Kunzang Wangdi)

Chief Election Commissioner of Bhutan

To,

Aum Ugyen Choden and Team The Dzongkhag Election Office Team, Dzongkhag Administration, Wangdue Phodrang.